
 

 

KYE Systems Corp 
 
 
 
Date:2015-08-16 
 
To: Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 
 
FCC ID: FSUGG000X    
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to ascertain that KYE Systems Corp,  Product Multi media Bluetooth 
Speaker system has been the units used for conducting FCC compliance testing, the DoC 
part will be tested by FCC recognized test lab. 
 
If you have any question or concerns, pls. contact us. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

lient’s signature    ：    
Client’s name / title  ：P.C.  Lee/ Section Supervisor 


